
 
Please be aware that the closing date for receipt of Primary School Applications is 15th January 2020. 

 
 

OPEN MORNINGS 
 

 

 

 

FOR PARENTS WITH CHILDREN DUE TO 

START SCHOOL IN SEPTEMBER 2020 
 
The booklet APPLYING FOR A SCHOOL 2020/21 is now available for 

parents to view or download from the county council’s website 
www.eastsussex.gov.uk/educationandlearning/schools/admissions/  
(If you need help or advice please contact either the Admissions Team on 

0300 330 9472 or the Family Information Service on 0345 60 80 192).  

 

 
In order to help in this decision process, Battle and Langton School will be 

holding a series of ‘working’ open mornings when parents will be able to 

meet the Headteacher and Infant teaching staff and view part of the 

Reception Classes area of the school. 

 

THE TIMETABLE FOR MEETINGS IS AS FOLLOWS: 

 
1. 9.15a.m  Wednesday 13th November 2019 

2. 9.15a.m.  Thursday 14th November 2019 

3. 9.15a.m.  Monday 18th November 2019 

4. 9.15a.m.  Wednesday 20th November 2019 
 

Parents are invited to contact the school office on 01424 775987 to make their 

appointment to come and visit the school. 
 

Please note, the car parks adjacent to the school are Pay and Display 

http://www.eastsussex.gov.uk/educationandlearning/schools/admissions/

